
Brule Trail Snowshoe

On November 26th, instead of
skiing to Grey Owl’s cabin (a wee
bit slick out there), two human

club members and a sweet husky
decided to snowshoe the Brule
Trail and connecting trail to the
Grey Owl Trail! Brule was very
packed and walkable, but the

connecting trail was not used so
much, making it a very good

workout! Snowshoes are
definitely needed on that section.
After that, we enjoyed hot drinks

and muffins at the Lakehouse
outside by their fire.


